
 

 OFFICIAL 

Are your child’s immunisations up to date? 
 
 
With one in ten children in England not up to date with their vaccinations 
and at risk of becoming seriously unwell, this World Immunisation Week 

(24-30
th

 April) we are encouraging people to make sure they are up to 
date with their routine vaccinations at all life stages.  
 

In particular, we are asking all parents to check if their children are up to 
date with their MMR vaccines to protect them against measles, mumps 
and rubella. To become fully protected children need two doses, the first 
at age one year and the second at 3 years 4 months.  
 

The World Health Organisation (WHO) have predicted a rise in measles 
cases across Europe in 2023, making it is more important than ever to 
make sure that your child is fully protected. Measles can make a child 
seriously unwell and can lead to pneumonia with rare long-lasting 
conditions such as blindness and brain damage. 
 

To make sure your children are up to date check your child’s red book or 
GP records and make an appointment to catch up any missed doses.  
 

For more information on the NHS vaccination schedule, please visit. 
 
To watch a short video about how vaccines work, please visit: 

https://youtu.be/hjTQN2b-fuo   

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/nhs-vaccinations-and-when-to-have-them/?msclkid=9df15083b5ab11ec890d081689933c03
https://youtu.be/hjTQN2b-fuo

